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Monday 10th March 2025 
 
Class 1 Trip to Grace Darling Museum and RNLI Station, Seahouses Trip updated information  
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
  
Unfortunately, due to a change in circumstances with the RNLI station in Seahouses, we are 
unable to attend as planned during our trip next Thursday, 13th March. This is a little 
disappointing but hopefully, as they are our class charity this year, we can get them to visit 
school before the school year ends. 
 
However, I am pleased to inform you that I have managed to secure two workshops within 
the Grace Darling Museum for us to take part in instead. One workshop will be a drama/role 
play where the children are given the opportunity to bring the story of Grace’s rescue to life 
through costume. Workshop two will be an object handling session where they will get to 
‘meet’ the Darling family and have the opportunity to ask them questions, find out about 
Grace, her family and Victorian life.  
The cost of these workshops is a suggested donation of £2 per child, per workshop which as 
this is unplanned will be covered by the school. 
 
We will also be continuing as planned, a self-led tour of the Museum as well as visiting 
Grace’s resting place and the beautiful stained glass window in St Aidan’s church relating to 
the rescue.  
 
All other arrangements will stay the same, including us leaving as planned at 9:00am, 
travelling to Bamburgh by bus, and returning for the end of usual day arrangements.  
 
Best wishes,  
Miss Lazenby   
Class 1 Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


